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Candidate for AIA Virginia Treasurer 

Valued Members,  

It is my pleasure to approach the membership in seeking election to the office of AIA VA Treasurer.  Since joining 
the AIA Virginia Board of Directors in 2022, I have played an active role – in strategic planning discussions, task 
forces, and engaging state-level initiatives.  I am eager to further the mission and goals of our organization by 
serving as the Treasurer.  

I am a Senior Project Manager for Design & Construction at William & Mary (since 2018), where I plan and execute 
multi-million-dollar capital construction projects.  As a steward of state funds and major donor gifts, I understand 
the importance in transparency and fiscal responsibility, as well as strategic allocation of resources for future 
planning.  

My commitment to our organization goes beyond serving on the board.  I have worked alongside many of our 
members – previous experience includes board member to Central Virginia and Coastal Virginia AIA chapters, 
Emerging Leaders in Architecture alum, ELA Steering Committee, and various other state-level committees and 
task forces.  I look forward to continuing to support AIA Virginia.   
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
Amber 


